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  (Translated from Chinese) 

 Receipt is hereby acknowledged of joint communication No. UA CHN 6/2020 dated 

9 March 2020 from the Special Rapporteur on the situation of human rights defenders; the 

Working Group on Arbitrary Detention; the Working Group on Enforced or Involuntary 

Disappearances; the Special Rapporteur on the promotion and protection of the right to 

freedom of opinion and expression; and the Special Rapporteur on the rights to freedom of 

peaceful assembly and of association, of the United Nations Human Rights Council. The 

Chinese Government wishes to make the following reply to the joint communication: 

 Ding Jiaxi is a 53-year-old male from Haidian, Beijing, Zhang Zhongshun is a 54-

year-old male from Yantai, Shandong, and Dai Zhenya is a 48-year-old male from Xiamen, 

Fujian. On 26 December 2019 Mr. Ding, Mr. Zhang and Mr. Dai were placed under 

investigation by the public security authorities, in accordance with the law, on suspicion of 

committing a crime, and the case is currently ongoing. During this period the public 

security authorities have ensured the legal rights of the three persons in question. 

    






